COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1st February, 1940.

I am in receipt of your letter of the 27th ultimo
enclosing a copy of one addressed to the Amsterdesm Surveyors
in connection with the approval of plans of Afterpeak and
Bossed Framing for Messrs., Ned. Scheepsbouw my No.280,
together with copies of the plans in question, and I have "to
thank you for youwr a2ttention in the matter.
am, Dezr Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.




